
                      PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY  
 
                                              MINUTES 
                                             May 8, 2007  
 
The first meeting of the PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY 
BOARD was held Tuesday, May 8th at 6:30pm. Mr. Stephen Moler with NC 
State University was there to inform the members of their duties, 
responsibilities, and opportunities.  
 
The meeting was also a “get acquainted” session and a time to set up the 
meeting schedule. The board will meet on the second Tuesday of each 
month at 6:30pm at Town Hall. 
 
The Board members are: Nancy Brigham, Clifton Carroll, Jane Fiery, Robert 
Fitzsimons, Richard Himmelstein, Gabby Kraus, and Bryan Strickland. 
 
 
 
 
 


